
Saturday from 10.30 am - 12.00 pmJanuary 13thFebruary 3rd and 24thMarch 16th and 30thApril 13th
May 11th and 25thJune 15th and 29th

Wednesday from 

15.00 pm - 16.30 pm

January 24th

February 7th

March 6th	

April 3rd

June 5th

Feel free to drop by; coffee, tea, 
and lemonade are ready for you!

To give all children the opportunity 
to play with toys at home, there is 

Speelgoedbank Heppie in Roosendaal.



sgbheppie@outlook.com

Speelgoedbank Heppie Roosendaal

Become a member?You can become a member by 
simply dropping by, where you’ll 
receive an explanation of how 
Heppie works.

There’s no need to bring any 
proof; we trust that the toys 
will be put to good use for your 
child(ren).

Donate?
Not using the toy bank yourself but want to 
help?

During our opening hours, you can bring toys 
or children’s books so other children can still 
enjoy them.

When bringing toys, please keep the 
following in mind:

•	 We can only make children happy with toys 
that are still complete.

•	 We appreciate it if the toys are clean and still 
look appealing.

•	 Children prefer to play with modern toys.

•	 We do not accept stuffed animals due to 
hygiene reasons.

•	 We are happy to receive toys for all ages (0 - 
12 years), but we especially appreciate toys 
for children between the ages of 8 and 12.

•	 We currently have enough books, puzzles, and 
games in stock.

Donations are very welcome. 
After all, we also incur costs for rent and 
administrative matters.

You can deposit them to: account number. 

NL 45 RABO 0199 0878 65 
Stichting Speelgoedbank HEPPIE 

Visiting address:
Building de Levensschool
Benedendonk 1 in Roosendaal


